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ITEM PAGE OR

NO. DRAWING

NO.

QUESTION/ANSWER

3.01 | Plan Sheet S-
1, SP-88 Question: Our estimator asked me to submit a question to your

department regarding the rebar for this project. He sees that the
only epoxy coated rebar is in the bridge deck. Is the rebar in the
footings, abutments and wing walls epoxy coated as well? We do not
see where or if this is indicated in the plans.

Answer: Only the bridge deck rebar requires epoxy coating.

3.02 [ CA, 5S4, S5, Question: 8" PSP w/ permeable material is referenced in several of
SP-82 the plan sheets (C-1, S-4, S-5) and a callout to 3-5 of BO-3 is given
on Sheet S-5. Please clarify:

1. Is this work incidental to an item? If so, which one?

2. What specification covers the permeable material?

3. Does PSP refer to “plastic slotted pipe” or something else?
Answer:

1) Payment is covered in the 7" paragraph of Section 10-1.14
“Earthwork” of the special provisions.

2) Section 68-1.025 of the Standard Specifications
3) See page A10B of the Standard Plans.
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Holders who have already mailed their proposal can contact Janel Gifford at (email:
janel.gifford@edcgov.us) to arrange return of their proposal.

Inform all suppliers and subcontractors as necessary.

The DOT is only sending this Response to Bidders' Inquiries by posting on the following
website: http://www.edcgov.us/Government/DOT/Bids.aspx.

Responses to bidder inquiries, unless incorporated into formal addenda to the contract,
are not a part of the contract, and are provided for the bidder’s convenience only. In
some instances, the question and answer may represent a summary of the matters
discussed rather than a word-for-word recitation. The availability or use of information
provided in the responses to bidder inquiries is not to be construed in any way as a
waiver of the provisions of Section 2-1.03, “Examination of Plans, Specifications,
Contract, and Site of Work,” of the Standard Specifications as amended by the special
provisions, or any other provision of the contract, the plans, Standard Specifications, or
special provisions, nor to excuse the contractor from full compliance with those
contract requirements. Bidders are cautioned that subsequent responses or contract
addenda may affect or vary a response previously given.

Sincerely,

el

Janel Gifford, P.E.
Senior Civil Engineer
Office Engineer



